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Drug recall for sucralfate tablets USP 1 gram  

On July 11, 2025, Nostrum Laboratories, Inc., voluntarily recalled Sucralfate tablets USP 1 gram 
due to the company filing for bankruptcy on Sept. 30, 2024. The company has ceased all 
operations. As a result of discontinuation of its Quality activities, Nostrum Laboratories cannot 
guarantee that any lots of this product still within expiry can meet all intended specifications 
through the product’s labeled shelf life. 
 
Please carefully review the impacted medication and talk to your doctor about it right away. 
 
What this means to you: 

• To date, the pharmaceutical company has not received any adverse event reports related to 

this recall. 

• It is important that you do not abruptly stop taking your medication without consulting your 

doctor. 

• Talk to your doctor or healthcare provider about switching to another medication or obtaining 

the same medication that is not part of the recall. 

• To determine if your medication is affected, you should look at the drug name and company 

name on the label of your prescription. If the information is not on the bottle, you should 

contact the pharmacy that dispensed the medication. 

• You can also contact Nostrum Labs at recallcoordinator@nostrumlabsrecall.com. You should 

contact your doctor or healthcare provider if you have experienced any problems that may be 

related to taking or using these drug products. 

• Patients can report adverse reactions or quality problems experienced with the use of these 

products to the FDA’s MedWatch Adverse Event Reporting Program online, by phone or by fax. 

• Online: Submit the report.  

o Select “Form FDA 3500 - Voluntary Reporting.”   

• Phone or fax: Download the form. 

o Complete and submit “Form FDA 3500 - Voluntary Reporting” by phone at  

1-800-FDA-1088 (332-1088) or by fax to 1-800-FDA-0178 (332-0178). 

 

If you have questions about this medicine or the recall, please talk to your doctor or pharmacist. 

You may also call the number on the back of your Humana member ID card.  

For 24-hour service, you can sign into MyHumana, your personal, secure online account on 

Humana.com, to search for other medicine that your plan covers.  

As your partner in health, we want to make sure that you are informed about issues that may 

affect your health and overall well-being. 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/medwatch-fda-safety-information-and-adverse-event-reporting-program/reporting-serious-problems-fda
https://www.fda.gov/media/76299/download

